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November is Diabetes Awareness Month and 
NRHEG Elementary is Participating! 

During the month of November NRHEG Elementary students 
have participated in diabetes awareness activities and have been 
bringing in money to support “Change for a Cure.”  During 
the week of November 16-20, a Question Box will be outside 
the office where students may write down questions that they 
may have about diabetes, and they will then be answered by 
staff. 

On Monday and Tuesday, November 16-17 the 
students will participate in a Walk For Diabetes during their 
physical education time.  On Thursday and Friday, November 
19 and 20 students are encouraged to participate in Crazy Hair 
Day, or they may wear a hat or a cap on that day. 

 
MN Reading Corps Scholar Squad 

The MN Reading Corps has also made available to families 
the Scholar Squad, a free online support program for PreK-
Grade 8 students.  Tutoring is available for both reading and 
math.  More information can be found at: 
https://www.scholarsquad.org/ 

 
Upcoming Dates 

November 11    End of Quarter 1 
November 12    No School-Teacher Planning 
November 13    No School-Teacher Work Day 
November 17    Virtual Parent-Teacher Conferences 4:00-8:00 p.m.  
November 19    Virtual Parent-Teacher Conferences 4:00-8:00 p.m. 
November 26    No School-Thanksgiving Break 
November 27    No School-Thanksgiving Break 
 

 

Dear NRHEG Elementary Families, 
For the past few weeks there has been 

quite a bit of excitement at the elementary school 
surrounding the Gratitude Campaign.   

The elementary school has been honored 
to kick off the Gratitude Campaign this fall. This 
program has been made possible through a 
generous donation by the Finly’s Wings at Work 
organization.  A daily video, activities and 
conversations make up a large part of the 
program.  It has been exciting to see our Wall of 
Gratitude grow and to learn of the many things 
that students and staff are grateful for in their 
lives.   I would encourage you to visit the 
elementary website so that you can view all 13 
student created videos. The link is posted below.  
A special thank you to Brooke Krohn, School 
Social Worker and Bre Bethke, Family Services 
Coordinator for their time and leadership in 
working with our students on this campaign. 

~Gratitude Campaign Student Videos~ 
        https://www.nrheg.k12.mn.us/Domain/64 
 

Our Wall of Gratitude 
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